
From: David Poole   
Sent: 02 August 2023 09:16 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc: 

 
Subject: Re: S62A/2023/0019 Land known as Bull Field, Warish Hall Farm, Takeley, Essex 
 
Thanks Leanne  
 
18m is about 5 storeys, so we are well under this threshold.  Please can you confirm if validation 
paperwork has been issued by return? 
 
Regards 
 
David 
 
On Wed, 2 Aug 2023 at 09:03, Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
wrote: 

Dear David 

  

Thank you for your message. 

  

Please can the applicant confirm the height from the lowest ground level of the 2 
blocks of flats and if over 18 metres complete this form Fire statement form 
(uttlesford.gov.uk) with this guidance Guidance: fire statement 

(uttlesford.gov.uk) from the Uttlesford Checklists.  

  

Kind regards 

Leanne 

 




